
 

 

 

 

You are cordially invited to attend our 

Santa’s Workshop on Saturday morning, 

December 15th,2018.  

 

Place: Bobbie Noonan’s Child Care 

Date: December 15th, 2018 

Time: 9:00-11:00 

 

  We will have a Santa’s workshop with a craft in each 
area, and snacks in the front lobby. 

  Pre-k will perform at 9:15 on the back deck.   

Santa and Mrs. Claus will be here for photos. 

 


